CEDI Leadership Board Minutes 
May 18, 2021
3:45-5:00 p.m. via Zoom
Present: Carol Flaksberg ‘22, Sindy Fleming, Carolyn Fure-Slocum, Shaheer Jaffar ‘24, Danny Mathews, Jen McMurray, Éva Pósfay, Steve Richardson, Jay Tasson, Asuka Sango, Miiko Taylor, Trey Williams, Chico Zimmerman, Andrea Ramos ‘23 (CEDI Secretary), Elise Eslinger (Advisor)
Visitors: Kathy Evertz and Todd Jamison
Welcome, approval of minutes from 5/4
The minutes from 5/4 were approved without any changes.
IDE Planning Update
IDE Steering Committee Co-Chair Chico Zimmerman shared that the consultants working on the IDE planning process are developing a presentation for the community of demographic data about the Carleton community.  This information combines data available through the Institutional Research and Assessment office and through responses to the questionnaire that the IDE planning group encouraged faculty, staff, students, and alumni to answer in the Winter.  The information gathered is being summarized in themes and will be presented to faculty June 3rd and to alumni during Reunion weekend in June. Students and staff will have an opportunity to review a recorded session over the summer, and they’ll also be invited to live sessions dedicated to informing students and staff about the data in the fall. Beginning in June, the IDE Steering Committee will draft an IDE plan for consideration by the new president when she arrives in August and for vetting with the Carleton community in the fall.
CSA Updates
Jewish Students at Carleton (JSC) brought a resolution, which CSA endorsed, regarding the accommodations requests for students who are participating in Yom Kippur. Some of the recommended accommodations include: sending out syllabi two days in advance, no penalization to students who miss class for religious services, classes and labs being recorded on the first day, and several others. CSA has also been working on Spring Allocations.
Antiracism Training
Considering revised assessment tool 
The Board worked through a series of edits to the assessment tool to ensure it is well-written, future-focused, and will yield productive data. A final version will be circulated this week and forwarded to the Tuesday Group to be released after the final affinity group meeting. 
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